
Letter of Advocacy for Consumer Product 

Safety 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and advocate for consumer safety regarding the urgent 

need for enhanced regulations and oversight in the production of consumer products. With the 

increasing number of reports related to hazardous products, it is imperative that we prioritize 

consumer safety in our legislation. 

The statistics are alarming. According to [insert relevant statistics or source], thousands of 

injuries and illnesses occur each year due to unsafe products. These numbers highlight the need 

for stricter safety standards and more rigorous testing requirements for companies. 

As a member of our community, I urge you to support initiatives aimed at improving product 

safety regulations. These might include: 

• Implementation of more comprehensive testing procedures before products reach the 

market. 

• Public disclosure of product safety data to consumers. 

• Increased funding for consumer product safety organizations. 

Let us work together to ensure that consumers can trust the products they bring into their homes. 

I appreciate your attention to this critical matter and look forward to your support. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


